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Joint Committee On Carbon Reduction 

Vote No On HB 2020 

As you conduct your work session today  on HB 2020 keep in mind you are not representing all 

Oregonians. 

The taxes being imposed by you will impact Oregon citizens  and make day to day life a financial 

struggle. 

Oregon is currently making a significant impact on  greenhouse gas emmision goals previously set. 

See:  PGE Managing Emissions: 

https://www.portlandgeneral.com/corporate-responsibility/environmental-stewardship/air-quality-emi

ssions/managing-emissionsing  

City of Portland carbon emissions: 

https://www.portlandoregon.gov/water/63676 

HB 2020 is clearly a tax and Oregonians have a right to vote on taxes. 

Stop the TAX grab! 

K Rodgers - Salem 
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